
Government of Punjab 
Department of Higher Education 

 
Appointment of Vice-Chancellor of Punjabi University, Patiala 

(A State Public University Established under Act 1961) 
Punjabi University, Patiala is an institution of excellence in higher learning and 

research. Punjabi University, Patiala established in 1961 is a premier institution of 
Punjab with more than 53,700 Students and 63 teaching and research departments, 16 
Regional Campus/Constituent Colleges and about 258 affiliated Colleges. 
 
To apply for the position of Vice Chancellor, the following UGC qualifications will be 
applicable:- 

 A person possessing the highest level of competence, integrity, morals and 
institutional commitment is to be appointed as Vice-Chancellor. The person to be 
appointed as a Vice-Chancellor should be a distinguished academician, with a 
minimum of ten years' of experience as Professor in a University or ten years' of 
experience in a reputed research and /or academic administrative organization 
with proof of having demonstrated academic leadership. 

 The age of the applicant should not be more than 67 years as on the closing date 
of receipt of application. 

 The appointment shall be for a period of three years. 
Procedure for appointment 

 The appointment will be made from a panel of names recommended by the 
Search-Cum-Selection Committee. 

 Reputed academicians may also nominate the name of the candidates for the 
post of Vice-Chancellor. 

 The search-cum-selection committee may consider the name of any academician 
who may not have even applied and who fulfills the requisite qualifications for 
the post of Vice Chancellor. 

 The Advertisement and Format of Application are available at Department of 
Higher Education Website (https://pbhe.punjab.gov.in) and University Website 
(https://www.punjabiuniversity.ac.in). 

 Applications of eligible individuals received by post through candidates/ 
nominators, in the prescribed proforma shall be considered. Such applications 
should reach by 22.07.2024 at 4:00 P.M. by Registered/Speed Post to: 

   Secretary, Higher Education 
   Government of Punjab 

Room No. 710, Seventh Floor, 
Punjab Civil Secretariat-2 
Chandigarh (0172-2742691) 

"Application for the post of Vice-Chancellor, Punjabi University, Patiala ", should 
be superscribed on the envelope. The application should reach the above address on or 
before 4:00 P.M on 22.07.2024. 

 This department is not responsible for postal delay. 
 Secretary Higher Education 

Government of Punjab 










